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The Raider Monica McCarty 2014-02-25 NATIONAL BESTSELLER
• After consolidating his gains against the enemy
English, King Robert the Bruce of Scotland sends his
best soldiers to fortify the lawless borders. These
legendary warriors of the Highland Guard let nothing
come before king and country—except the calling of their
heart. Of all Bruce’s elite warriors, Robert “Raider”
Boyd is the most formidable. A true patriot whose bare
hands are a deadly weapon, Robbie is the fierce enforcer
of the Guard, and his hatred of the English has been
honed to a razor-sharp edge. But vengeance proves
bittersweet when his enemy’s beautiful sister falls into
his hands and he finds himself fighting temptation—a
battle he badly wants to lose. Lady Rosalin Clifford
barely recognizes the rebel prisoner she saved from
execution six years ago. Though her girlish ideals for
fairness have matured into a passion for justice,
Rosalin believes she betrayed her brother when she
helped this dangerous man escape. Now her traitorous act
has come back to haunt her. But she can’t deny the
longing this tormented warrior ignites in her, or deny
the passion that turns sworn enemies into lovers. Is the
gentle love of a true English Rose enough to free
Scotland’s most brutal warrior from a path of
vengeance—before it’s too late? Praise for The Raider
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“McCarty’s latest Highland Guard novel is a deeply
moving and delightful read . . . once again proving that
McCarty is a master storyteller.”—RT Book Reviews
“Monica McCarty is an absolutely superior author! Her
Highland Guard series has to be one of the absolute best
Highland series out there! Fun, fast paced, fact driven
and totally fantastic!”—Bodice Rippers “A powerful tale
of love, woe, hardship and the power of true love . . .
If you enjoy Scottish warriors, Medieval Scotland,
romance, and passion, then you will enjoy The Raider. .
. . A must-read!”—My Book Addiction Reviews “If you are
a fan of historical romance, or any romance for that
matter, you will want to not only read The Raider, but
the entire Highland Guard series. It is just that
good!”—Coffee and Characters “A stimulating romance with
a rich historical setting, a conflict to put you on your
toes, and a love story to pull at the heart strings . .
. well done!”—Addicted to Romance
The Arrow Monica McCarty 2014-08-26 NATIONAL BESTSELLER
As King Robert the Bruce of Scotland plots to retake his
English-occupied castles, he needs the stealth and skill
of his elite soldiers, the Highland Guard. Fearless and
indomitable, no men are more loyal to their king, or
more cherished by the women they love. The talents of
legendary marksman Gregor “Arrow” MacGregor are crucial
now, as Bruce moves to reclaim his Scottish holdings.
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Gregor is considered the most handsome man in Scotland,
and his fame as an archer is rivaled only by his
reputation with the lasses as a heartbreaker. But when
his infamous face is exposed during a covert mission,
Gregor is forced to lie low. He returns home only to
find a new battle waiting: a daring game of seduction
involving his now very grown-up and very desirable ward,
Cate of Lochmaben. A born fighter, Cate was clinging to
life when Gregor rescued her after a vicious English
raid on her village left her mother dead. But five years
later, the once scrappy orphan Gregor took under his
protection has become a woman. Brave, strong, and
skilled in warfare, Cate is determined to lay claim to
the warrior who refuses to be trapped. The heat in his
eyes tells her she has his attention . . . and his
desire. But will Gregor allow his heart to surrender
before danger finds them, and the truth of Cate’s
identity is revealed? Praise for Monica McCarty and The
Arrow “[Monica] McCarty’s gift lies in writing strong
characters into wildly entertaining—often
unexpected—scenarios. Readers can’t go wrong with her
latest.”—The Washington Post “The Highland Guard come to
life as McCarty fills her tales with historical accuracy
and moving romance. The ninth in the series is well
paced, emotional and powerfully told. Don’t miss it!”—RT
Book Reviews (Top Pick!) “One of the best Highlander
historical series out there.”—The Reading Cafe “Heartwrenching . . . The Arrow made a lasting impression on
me.”—Under the Covers “A mixture of passion, history,
and great wit to create a tale to captivate your senses!
To die for!”—Addicted to Romance “There is danger,
laughter, and sweet love and secrets revealed. All the
characteristics of a wonderful read.”—Tea and Book
“Monica McCarty is an absolutely superior author! Her
Highland Guard series has to be one of the absolute best
Highland series out there! Fun, fast paced, fact driven
and totally fantastic!”—Bodice Rippers, on The Raider
“McCarty is a master at writing Highlander romance . . .
keeping her Highland Guard series fresh, with
spectacularly riveting plots and fabulously romantic
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couples. . . . If you’ve not read this series yet, then
I strongly suggest that you do.”—Night Owl Reviews, on
The Hunter
The Highlander's Forbidden Bride Donna Fletcher
2009-12-29 Donna Fetcher’s The Highlander’s Forbidden
Bride is the thrilling conclusion of this exceptional
storyteller’s series featuring the rugged, proud, and
sexy Scotsmen, the Sinclare brothers. Evocatively set in
the Highlands of Scotland, this powerful and stirring
tale of vengeance turned to lust and hatred undone by
passion is yet another breathtaking example of what
bestseller Patricia Potter calls Fletcher’s “pure
magic.” If you like the manly heroes and strong, sensual
heroines of New York Times bestselling author Catherine
Coulter, you’ll love Donna Fletcher—and especially The
Highlander’s Forbidden Bride! After being freed from the
hellish barbarians who held him captive, Ronan Sinclare
knows he must return to his clan to claim his powerful
heritage. But first he must destroy the woman who ruined
everything. Even as he seizes Carissa and makes her his
prisoner, Ronan is tormented by memories of the woman he
loved and lost: the gentle Hope, whose death by
Carissa's hand he has sworn to avenge. Carissa knows
nothing but survival. Raised by a brutal man, she shows
only coldness to the world . . . but inside burns the
heart of a woman longing for passion. Forced to hide her
true self from the proud, fierce warrior even as she
dreamed of someday being his bride, Carissa would do
anything to keep her darkest secret. But she cannot hide
the truth—or her desires—from her captor forever . . .
Lion's Bride Iris Johansen 2008-08-26 A sizzling novel
of passion, peril, and searing sensuality from “a master
among master storytellers” (Affaire de Coeur)—a magical
weaver of spellbinding tales, enticing characters, and
unforgettable romance. The darkly handsome warrior found
her in the hot desert night, the last survivor of a
caravan devastated by a brutal attack. But Thea could
hardly have found a less likely savior. Brooding and
powerful, the infamous Lord Ware felt no need to rescue
a total stranger, but Thea’s striking beauty and
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fighting spirit moved him. So the knight in tarnished
armor carried her away to his secret stronghold at
Dundragon, where she would become his prisoner, his
tormentor, his lover . . . and the one weapon his deadly
enemy could use to destroy him.
Highland Crossfire Monica McCarty 2019-03-18 "At
eighteen, Annie MacGregor thought the worst thing that
could happen to her was a broken heart. But she was
wrong. Caught in the crossfire of warring clans, Annie's
ravaging at the hands of the hated Campbells has nearly
destroyed her. But she is determined to put her life
back together, and that life doesn't include Niall
Lamont, the man who broke her heart two years before and
has now appointed himself her unwanted avenger and
sentinel. Niall made the biggest mistake of his life
when he told Annie that he couldn't marry her. By the
time he realizes his mistake, however, it's too late.
His clan is nearly destroyed by the Campbells for
harboring her kinsmen, he is outlawed, and the woman he
loves has been brutalized. With time running out, and
the king's men closing in, Niall will do whatever he
must to earn Annie's forgiveness - even if it means
teaching the stubborn lass to defend herself. But Annie
is a MacGregor, and if there is one thing the persecuted
clan knows how to do, it is fight. Forgiveness, however,
is another matter, and Niall begins to wonder if some
wounds just might be too deep to heal."--Publisher
description.
The Pharaoh's Daughter Mesu Andrews 2015 “Fear is the
most fertile ground for faith.” “You will be called
Anippe, daughter of the Nile. Do you like it?” Without
waiting for a reply, she pulls me into her squishy,
round tummy for a hug. I'm trying not to cry. Pharaoh's
daughters don't cry. When we make our way down the tiled
hall, I try to stop at ummi Kiya's chamber. I know her
spirit has flown yet I long for one more moment. Amenia
pushes me past so I keep walking and don't look back.
Like the waters of the Nile, I will flow. Anippe has
grown up in the shadows of Egypt's good god Pharaoh,
aware that Anubis, god of the afterlife, may take her or
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her siblings at any moment. She watched him snatch her
mother and infant brother during childbirth, a moment
which awakens in her a terrible dread of ever bearing a
child. Now she is to be become the bride of Sebak, a
kind but quick-tempered Captain of Pharaoh Tut's army.
In order to provide Sebak the heir he deserves and yet
protect herself from the underworld gods, Anippe must
launch a series of deceptions, even involving the Hebrew
midwives—women ordered by Tut to drown the sons of their
own people in the Nile. When she finds a baby floating
in a basket on the great river, Anippe believes Egypt's
gods have answered her pleas, entrenching her more
deeply in deception and placing her and her son Mehy,
whom handmaiden Miriam calls Moses, in mortal danger. As
bloodshed and savage politics shift the balance of power
in Egypt, the gods reveal their fickle natures and
Anippe wonders if her son, a boy of Hebrew blood, could
one day become king. Or does the god of her Hebrew
servants, the one they call El Shaddai, have a different
plan—for them all?
Billy the Kid: The Endless Ride Michael Wallis
2008-03-17 "This might be the best Billy the Kid book to
date." —Fritz Thompson, Albuquerque Journal In this
revisionist biography, award-winning historian Michael
Wallis re-creates the rich anecdotal saga of Billy the
Kid (1859–1881), a young man who became a legend in his
time and remains an enigma to this day. In an
extraordinary evocation of the legendary Old West,
Wallis demonstrates why the Kid has remained one of our
most popular folk heroes. Filled with dozens of rare
images and period photographs, Billy the Kid separates
myth from reality and presents an unforgettable portrait
of this brief and violent life.
Nzinga Moses L. Howard 2016-08-17 Nzinga, in history and
legend, is a brilliant leader during a time of violent
upheaval. This fictional biography brings to life the
Angolan culture in a flourishing African kingdom, now
lost, where early explorers' maps of West Africa call
out: "Here reigned the celebrated Queen Nzinga!"
Highlander Untamed Monica McCarty 2007-07-31 Rory
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MacLeod is a bold and powerful Highland Chief with only
one allegiance–to his clan. He vows revenge against the
rival MacDonald clan, though duty demands a handfast
marriage to Isabel MacDonald–a bride he does not want
and has no intention of keeping. But Rory couldn’t have
anticipated the captivating woman who challenges his
steely control, and unleashes the untamed passion
simmering beneath his fierce exterior. Blessed with
incomparable beauty, Isabel MacDonald is prepared to use
every means possible–including seduction–to uncover her
husband’s most guarded secrets. Instead Rory awakens
Isabel’s deepest desires and her sweetest fantasies. Now
Isabel has found the happiness she’s always dreamed of
with the very man she must betray, and discovers that
passion can be far more dangerous than revenge.
The Ghost Monica McCarty 2016-05-31 1314. Joan Comyn
swore allegiance to Robert the Bruce after the English
tortured her mother. Now she uses her beauty to ferret
out secrets and has become the most wanted spy in
England. Alex Seton once stood with Bruce, but now
fights for England and is determined to uncover "the
ghost's" identity.
Taming a Wild Scot Rowan Keats 2013-11-05 Get swept away
by daring romance in the first novel in the Claimed by
the Highlander series. In the Highlands of Scotland,
plays for power are fought without rules, treachery and
intrigue hold court, and, in one woman’s heart, danger
stirs as relentlessly as passion... Wrongfully accused
of murder and left to die in a hellish Highland dungeon,
Ana Bisset has lost all hope of freedom. But the
beautiful healer’s luck takes an unexpected turn when a
hooded stranger appears as her rescuer. After a
harrowing escape, Ana settles alone in a quiet village
where no one knows her past or her reputation. The last
thing she ever expects is to meet her mysterious savior
again... Niall MacCurran is no hero, but a warrior on a
dangerous mission to expose a threat to the realm. After
his decision to free Ana, he now realizes that it is he
who needs her help—willing or no—to advance his quest.
But his growing feelings for the delicate yet resilient
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beauty soon jeopardize their safety—and not even Ana’s
healing gifts may be enough to protect their love, or
their lives.
Sutherland's Secret Sharon Cullen 2016-01-19 If you love
Maya Banks and Monica McCarty, don’t miss USA Today
bestselling author Sharon Cullen’s Highland Pride
novels! Sutherland’s Secret kicks off a series that’s
overflowing with mouthwatering Scottish warriors,
captivating history, and forbidden desire. Terror reigns
in the aftermath of the Battle of Culloden. As British
troops obliterate the last traces of the Jacobite cause,
Brice Sutherland, the Earl of Dornach, risks everything
to arrange a covert escape route to Canada for his
fellow Scots. But when he encounters a dying
Englishwoman, hauntingly beautiful though scarred by
manacles and unable to speak, Brice’s true courage is
put to the test. Nothing but ruin could result from
helping her, or worse: falling in love. The pampered
daughter of a marquess, Eleanor Hirst was the talk of
the London season when she wed the Earl of Glendale.
Little did she know that his posting as an officer in
Scotland would be their undoing. Now her husband is dead
and Eleanor is a fugitive in a hostile country.
Desperate for help, she throws herself on the mercy of
Brice Sutherland, a handsome Scottish warrior who should
be her enemy. Instead, he cares for her tenderly,
reviving her shattered spirit—and awakening urges unlike
any she’s ever known. Look for all of Sharon Cullen’s
delightful historical romances: The All the Queen’s
Spies series: WED TO A SPY | BOUND TO A SPY The Secrets
& Seduction series: THE NOTORIOUS LADY ANNE | LOVING THE
EARL | PLEASING THE PIRATE | HIS SAVING GRACE |
SEBASTIAN’S LADY SPY | THE RELUCTANT DUCHESS The
Highland Pride series: SUTHERLAND’S SECRET | MACLEAN’S
PASSION | CAMPBELL’S REDEMPTION Praise for Sutherland’s
Secret “Fast-paced and intriguing, Sutherland’s Secret
is the perfect historical read! A sexy, courageous hero
and a strong, beautiful heroine find love in the face of
danger. I enjoyed every page.”—Pamela Labud, author of
To Catch a Lady “Rich and romantic, Sutherland’s Secret
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captured my heart. What’s better than watching a
pampered lady turn into a fierce Highland lass, willing
to face any danger so long as she keeps her
man?”—Violetta Rand, author of the Sons of Odin MC
series “Cullen’s first installment in the Highland Pride
series reads well as a stand-alone novel, while hinting
at adventures to come with some of Brice’s clansmen.
Fans who crave a bit of mystery mixed with their
romantic historical fiction will be drawn to this story
of love, loyalty, and honor.”—Library Journal Includes a
special message from the editor, as well as an excerpt
from another Loveswept title.
Return of the Rogue Donna Fletcher 2009-10-13 Marriage
was her only means of escape . . . Though Honora Tannach
came of age amid the misty moors of the Scottish
highlands, where warring clans battled to the death for
the future of their wild land, nothing frightens her so
much as a lifetime trapped in the castle of her cruel
stepfather. She is thrilled when a marriage is arranged
to the son of a Scottish laird . . . until her betrothed
is revealed to be Cavan Sinclare. Though the savage
warrior once saved her life, Honora knows no one can
tame the heart of such a brute, no matter now finely
chiseled his features or how enticing his eyes . . . .
After escaping his captors, Cavan's only concern is
protecting his clan from the menacing invaders who
threaten at every turn—and his beautiful wife is a
dangerous distraction. But in the face of fiery passion,
their reluctance will fade . . . and Cavan will discover
that there is no greater strength than the power of true
love.
Highlander Unmasked Monica McCarty 2007-08-28 Alex
MacLeod’s virile physique, fearsome reputation, and
renowned fighting skills have helped him master to
perfection the role of a hardened mercenary. On a secret
mission to protect his clan, he must keep his true
purpose well hidden. But his dangerous endeavor is
threatened by a beautiful woman he saves from outlaws,
never dreaming she will appear at court and put his
plans in jeopardy. Meg Mackinnon needs a strong husband
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by her side to defend her clan’s holdings, but her
search has been hampered by burning fantasies of the
midnight rescuer whose smoldering blue eyes and raw
sensuality left her breathless. Alex pretends to be a
mercenary with no loyalties, yet he is clearly much
more. As Meg challenges Alex to reveal all his secrets,
the stakes grow perilously high, especially for the bold
woman who dares to unmask a highlander.
The Recruit Monica McCarty 2012-10-30 RITA Finalist for
Historical Romance Scotland’s King Robert the Bruce is
retaking his kingdom from the invading English. To win,
he’ll need all the grit and courage of his elite band of
warriors, the Highland Guard, men who fight without fear
and love without limits. Fiery, aggressive, and bold,
Kenneth Sutherland is a true champion—skilled with any
weapon and driven to win. Now Kenneth is ready for his
greatest challenge: joining Robert the Bruce’s secret
army to fight among the elite. Kenneth’s best chance to
attain that honor is by winning the Highland Games.
Focused and prepared for victory, he is caught off guard
by a lovely wisp of a woman—and a stolen moment of
wicked seduction. Her innocent arousal and her shameless
hunger fire his blood. He will win his place in the
guard—and in Mary of Mar’s bed. The ruggedly handsome
hero-in-the-making stirs a heart that should know
better. Mary vows that her surrender will be sport
only—no promises, no heartbreak, just one night of
incredible passion. Nothing, she swears, will persuade
her to give up her hard-wrought independence and put her
fate in the hands of another powerful man. But with
every gentle touch and heart-pounding kiss, Kenneth
makes her want more. Now Mary wants his heart. But is
this determined champion willing to surrender everything
for love?
Beyond the Highland Mist Karen Marie Moning 2009-11-04
He would sell his warrior soul to possess her. . . . An
alluring laird... He was known throughout the kingdom as
Hawk, legendary predator of the battlefield and the
boudoir. No woman could refuse his touch, but no woman
ever stirred his heart—until a vengeful fairy tumbled

5/11

Downloaded from avnrichdefi.com on September 25, 2022 by
guest

Adrienne de Simone out of modern-day Seattle and into
medieval Scotland. Captive in a century not her own,
entirely too bold, too outspoken, she was an
irresistible challenge to the sixteenth-century rogue.
Coerced into a marriage with Hawk, Adrienne vowed to
keep him at arm's length—but his sweet seduction played
havoc with her resolve. A prisoner in time... She had a
perfect "no" on her perfect lips for the notorious
laird, but Hawk swore she would whisper his name with
desire, begging for the passion he longed to ignite
within her. Not even the barriers of time and space
would keep him from winning her love. Despite her
uncertainty about following the promptings of her own
passionate heart, Adrienne's reservations were no match
for Hawk's determination to keep her by his side. . . .
Sword of the Highlands Veronica Wolff 2008-05-27 In the
second novel in national bestselling author Veronica
Wolff's Highlands series, a woman goes back in time and
finds the man of her dreams... One minute, she’s New
York heiress and art curator Magda Deacon, enraptured by
the striking Highlander captured in an old portrait. The
next, she’s falling through time to 17th century
Scotland—and embarking on the most erotic journey of her
life… Infamous playboy James Graham, First Marquis of
Montrose, doesn’t know what to make of the strange woman
who’s tumbled—literally—into his life…and his bed. Her
accent may be foreign, but Magda plays golf and rides
like a red-blooded Scotsman—not that James could ever
mistake her succulent lips and curves for anything but
deliciously female… But war rages in the Highlands, the
land for which James and his men will lay down their
lives. And when Magda faces a terrifying enemy and a
daunting choice, only the legendary Sword of the
Highlands will be able to set things right…
The Ranger Monica McCarty 2010-12-28 Chosen to help
Robert the Bruce in his quest to free Scotland from
English rule and claim his crown, the legendary team of
warriors known as the Highland Guard battles on.
Embedded deep behind enemy lines, Arthur “Ranger”
Campbell is prized for his razor-sharp senses and his
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ability to blend into the shadows. But when Arthur
infiltrates the clan of the chieftain who murdered his
father, his heart is locked on revenge. Inside he faces
unexpected resistance from the sweetest of obstacles—a
honey-haired siren who is his enemy’s daughter.
Intrigued by this ruggedly handsome newcomer to her
father’s forces, the vivacious, enchanting Anna
MacDougall is a woman whose skill at uncovering
deception rivals Arthur’s own. Though yearning for a
quiet life with a good man to love, Anna is drawn to
this mysterious knight whose eyes devour her but whose
words push her away. As danger, treachery, and the
threat of looming war draw them closer into each other’s
arms, a warrior made of steel must make a choice from
the heart: love or revenge.
In The Warrior's Bed Mary Wine 2010-02-01 The
irresistible follow-up to In Bed with a Stranger is “a
Scottish romance that packs a powerful feel . . .
lively, historically crafted and riveting!!” (Addicted
to Romance) Cullen McJames will not have his honor
sullied, certainly not by his clan's nemesis Laird Erik
McQuade. So when McQuade tells the Court of Scotland
that Cullen has stolen his daughter's virtue, Cullen
steals the daughter instead. Since his brother wed a
fetching lass, Cullen's been thinking he too needs a
wife. A marriage could end the constant war between the
clans. And looking on Bronwyn McQuade but once has put
her in his dreams for a week . . . But Bronwyn won't go
quietly. She won't be punished for what she did not do.
Nor is she eager to live among the resentful veterans of
McQuade wars. And however brave and beautiful a man
Cullen may be, he has much to learn about a woman's
fighting spirit. But as Bronwyn will discover, he has
much to teach her as well . . . Praise for Mary Wine and
her novels “Deeply romantic, scintillating, and
absolutely delicious.” —Sylvia Day, New York Times
bestselling author “My kind of historical! . . . sweeps
you into the time period without taking a thing away
from delightful characters and a charming romance . . .
definitely a must-read.” —Heather Graham, New York Times
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bestselling author “Dramatic and vivid . . . Scorching
love scenes threaten to set the sheets aflame.”
—Publishers Weekly (starred review) “Wine always gets
the heart of the history, atmosphere, and traditions of
the Highlands . . . Wondrous.” —RT Book Reviews (4
stars, Top Pick)
Gates of Fire Steven Pressfield 2007-01-30 NATIONAL
BESTSELLER • “Steven Pressfield brings the battle of
Thermopylae to brilliant life.”—Pat Conroy At
Thermopylae, a rocky mountain pass in northern Greece,
the feared and admired Spartan soldiers stood three
hundred strong. Theirs was a suicide mission, to hold
the pass against the invading millions of the mighty
Persian army. Day after bloody day they withstood the
terrible onslaught, buying time for the Greeks to rally
their forces. Born into a cult of spiritual courage,
physical endurance, and unmatched battle skill, the
Spartans would be remembered for the greatest military
stand in history—one that would not end until the rocks
were awash with blood, leaving only one gravely injured
Spartan squire to tell the tale. . . .
The Highlander's Touch Karen Marie Moning 2009-09-08 He
would defy the boundaries of time for one night in her
arms . . . He was a mighty Scottish warrior who lived in
a world bound by ancient laws and timeless magic. But no
immortal powers could prepare the laird of Castle Brodie
for the lovely accursed lass who stood before him. A
terrible trick of fate had sent her 700 years back in
time and into his private chamber to tempt him with her
beauty—and seduce him with a desire he could never
fulfill. For this woman he burned to possess was also
the woman he had foresworn to destroy. When Lisa felt
the earth move under her feet, the fiercely independent
21st-century woman never dreamed she was falling . . .
into another century. But the powerful, naked warrior
who stood glaring down at her was only too real . . .
and too dangerously arousing. Irresistibly handsome he
might be, but Lisa had no intention of remaining in this
savage land torn by treachery and war. How could she
know that her seductive captor had other plans for her .
highland-outlaw-campbell-trilogy-2-monica-mccarty

. . plans that would save her from a tragic fate? Or
that this man who had long ago forsaken love would defy
time itself to claim her for his own. . . .
Highland Outlaw Monica McCarty 2009-02-24 Handsome and
dangerous, Patrick MacGregor is a wanted man, possessing
the tough, tenacious spirit of his outlawed clan. He
will stop at nothing to save his people from
destruction, even if it means marrying Elizabeth
Campbell, the daughter of his worst enemy. Yet the
flaxen-haired beauty disarms him from the start. Her
sweet, unspoiled softness touches the cold depths of his
ravaged soul–and makes him want much more than revenge.
Inside the shy and dutiful Lizzie is a passionate woman
longing to emerge, a woman ready for love. So when the
piercing emerald eyes and searing kiss of a stranger
spark in her a desperate hunger, she surrenders to
Patrick’s glorious seduction–unaware that his daring
deception has just found its one and only chance for
redemption: a love more powerful than hate.
The Chief Monica McCarty 2010-03-23 AN ELITE FIGHTING
FORCE UNLIKE THE WORLD HAS EVER SEEN . . . Scouring the
darkest corners of the Highlands and Western Isles,
Robert the Bruce handpicks ten warriors to help him in
his quest to free Scotland from English rule. They are
the best of the best, chosen for their superior skills
in each discipline of warfare. And to lead his secret
Highland Guard, Bruce chooses the greatest warrior of
all. The ultimate Highland warlord and a swordsman
without equal, Tor MacLeod has no intention of being
drawn into Scotland’s war against the English. Dedicated
to his clan, the fiercely independent chief answers to
no one—especially not to his alluring new bride,
bartered to him in a bid to secure his command of the
deadliest fighting force the world has ever seen. The
treacherous chit who made her way to Tor’s bed may have
won his hand, but she will never claim his heart.
Although her husband’s reputation is as fierce as his
manner, Christina Fraser believes that something softer
hides beneath his brutal shell. But the only warmth she
feels is in their bed, in glorious moments of white-hot
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desire that disappear with the dawn. When Christina’s
reckless bid to win her husband’s love goes awry and
thrusts them into danger on the eve of war, Tor will
face his ultimate battle: to save his wife and to open
his heart—before it’s too late.
The Viper Monica McCarty 2011 When he is assigned to
protect and deliver Bella MacDuff to the king's
coronation, Lachlan "Viper" MacRuairi, a warrior who is
only loyal to his purse, agrees to help the countess
reclaim her daughter and her freedom--for a price.
The Campbell Trilogy 3-Book Bundle Monica McCarty
2013-10-14 Monica McCarty’s novels of Scottish
historical romance are the gold standard in a genre
known for sensual intrigue. In this riveting trilogy,
the men and women of the Campbell clan lose themselves
in the velvet darkness of passionate nights, play deadly
games of murder and treason, and fight to forge a love
as strong as the sword that rules the Highlands. This
up-all-night eBook bundle includes: HIGHLAND WARRIOR The
ruthless enforcer of Scotland’s most powerful clan,
Jamie Campbell will use any means necessary to vanquish
unrest among the feuding Highlanders, but when he poses
as a suitor to a rival clan’s daughter, the line between
duty and pleasure is suddenly blurred. Caitrina Lamont
has no intention of forsaking her father and brothers
for a husband—especially a hated Campbell. But Jamie’s
raw, sensual strength and searing kiss melt her
resistance. When her idyllic world is shattered,
Caitrina finds that her only hope lies in the arms of
the enemy. HIGHLAND OUTLAW Handsome and dangerous,
Patrick MacGregor is a wanted man who will stop at
nothing to save his outlawed clan, even if it means
marrying Elizabeth Campbell, the daughter of his worst
enemy. Yet the flaxen-haired beauty makes him want much
more than revenge. Inside the shy and dutiful Lizzie, a
passionate woman longs to emerge. So when the piercing
emerald eyes of a stranger spark a desperate hunger, she
surrenders to Patrick’s glorious seduction—unaware that
his daring deception has just found its one and only
chance for redemption. HIGHLAND SCOUNDREL Framed for a
highland-outlaw-campbell-trilogy-2-monica-mccarty

crime he did not commit, Duncan Campbell has returned to
the Highlands to clear his name. After ten years in
exile, Duncan is drawn to the headstrong girl who once
betrayed him—and who now shows him the bad end of a
pistol. No longer a starry-eyed girl but a woman with
dangerous secrets, Jeannie Gordon cannot forgive
Duncan’s shattering mistrust of her nor can she sign his
death warrant by turning him in. Soon passion flares
hotter and bolder than before, sealing a fate the
onetime lovers can no longer deny.
Woods Runner Gary Paulsen 2010 From his 1776
Pennsylvania homestead, thirteen-year-old Samuel, who is
a highly-skilled woodsman, sets out toward New York City
to rescue his parents from the band of British soldiers
and Indians who kidnapped them after slaughtering most
of their community. Includes historical notes.
MacLean's Passion Sharon Cullen 2016-06-28 USA Today
bestselling author Sharon Cullen’s Highland Pride series
continues as Scotland’s most reckless smuggler meets his
match in a beautiful spitfire who arouses a renewed
sense of duty, camaraderie, and passion. Colin MacLean
has always felt like a black sheep—especially after his
brothers are slain before his eyes in the Battle of
Culloden. A smuggler by trade, Colin makes for an
embarrassing chieftain. He can’t even save his friends
from their British pursuers without getting himself
captured. But before he is martyred by the hangman’s
noose, Colin escapes with his cellmate, a brave lad he’s
come to admire. It’s only in the depths of the Highlands
that Colin discovers the lad is a lass—and a bonnie one
at that. Raised by her older brothers, Maggie Sinclair
can drink a pint in no time flat and wield a dagger with
the best of ’em. Still, men have always excluded her and
women have always shunned her. Colin makes her feel
different. His wild spirit and rugged good looks have
Maggie reconsidering her less than ladylike ways. For
the first time, she’s tempted to put on a gown, just to
see how Colin would react. She can only imagine what
might happen next: a kiss . . . a touch . . . and
perhaps enough sultry heat to melt a cold Highland
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night. Look for all of Sharon Cullen’s delightful
historical romances: The All the Queen’s Spies series:
WED TO A SPY | BOUND TO A SPY The Secrets & Seduction
series: THE NOTORIOUS LADY ANNE | LOVING THE EARL |
PLEASING THE PIRATE | HIS SAVING GRACE | SEBASTIAN’S
LADY SPY | THE RELUCTANT DUCHESS The Highland Pride
series: SUTHERLAND’S SECRET | MACLEAN’S PASSION |
CAMPBELL’S REDEMPTION Praise for the novels of Sharon
Cullen “This Regency romance has it all—danger,
blackmail, passion, love, and characters that draw you
in and leave you wanting more.”—Fresh Fiction, on
Sebastian’s Lady Spy “Heart-wrenching and full of real
emotion, proving that love is always the answer, His
Saving Grace is the best book I’ve read this year!”—USA
Today bestselling author Bronwen Evans “A sizzling,
smart relationship that evolves beautifully to capture
readers’ hearts as well as their imaginations.”—RT Book
Reviews, on Pleasing the Pirate Includes an excerpt from
another Loveswept title.
Outlander Diana Gabaldon 2010-12-22 Claire Randall is
leading a double life. She has a husband in one century,
and a lover in another... In 1945, Claire Randall, a
former combat nurse, is back from the war and reunited
with her husband on a second honeymoon—when she
innocently touches a boulder in one of the ancient stone
circles that dot the British Isles. Suddenly she is a
Sassenach—an "outlander"—in a Scotland torn by war and
raiding border clans in the year of our Lord...1743.
Hurled back in time by forces she cannot understand,
Claire's destiny in soon inextricably intertwined with
Clan MacKenzie and the forbidden Castle Leoch. She is
catapulted without warning into the intrigues of lairds
and spies that may threaten her life ...and shatter her
heart. For here, James Fraser, a gallant young Scots
warrior, shows her a passion so fierce and a love so
absolute that Claire becomes a woman torn between
fidelity and desire...and between two vastly different
men in two irreconcilable lives.
The Hawk Monica McCarty 2010 After saving the life of
Lady Elyne de Burgh, the daughter of the most powerful
highland-outlaw-campbell-trilogy-2-monica-mccarty

noble in Ireland, Erik MacSorley, a seafarer who has
never encountered a woman he could not win, is baffled
by this spirited beauty who seems to be immune to his
charms. Original.
Highland Scoundrel Monica McCarty 2009-03-24 Framed for
a crime he did not commit, Duncan Campbell, the
illegitimate son of a chieftain, has returned to the
Highlands determined to clear his name after ten years
in exile. He is drawn to the unforgettable sensual
beauty of Jeannie Gordon, the headstrong girl who once
pledged him her love, gave him her innocence, and then
betrayed him. Now, in the glow of the moonlight, she
defiantly shows Duncan the bad end of a pistol. Jeannie
is stunned to discover that the broad-chested brigand
she just shot is the rogue who broke her heart years
ago. No longer a starry-eyed girl but a woman with
dangerous secrets, Jeannie cannot forgive Duncan’s
shattering mistrust of her–nor can she sign his death
warrant by turning him in. Soon passion flares hotter
and bolder than before, sealing a fate the onetime
lovers can no longer deny. Caught up in a deadly game of
murder and intrigue, Jeannie is willing to risk
everything for a man and a love she vows never to lose
again.
Her Master and Commander Karen Hawkins 2009-10-13 Just
ask Reeves! Dying without legitimate issue, the late
Earl of Rochester sent his butler extraordinaire,
Reeves, to find his wild, illegitimate children and
"civilize" them. Reeves must seek out the first of the
earl's arrogant sons, Captain Tristan Llevanth, a onetime pirate, and teach him to be a gentleman. A will of
steel... Tristan Llevanth gave up his free-wheeling life
as a pirate to fight at Admiral Nelson's side. Wounded,
Tristan will never again sail the seas he loves. Life
has no more challenges. Or so he thinks, until Reeves
brings a certain outspoken lady into the captain's
uncultured househol... An iron-clad spirit... Reeves
believes Tristan needs a spark to relight the fires of
his soul. And who better than lovely Prudence
Thistlewaite, the bane of the captain's existence?
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Prudence wants nothing to do with her wickedly handsome,
ill-tempered neighbor. Still, she cannot refuse the
outlandish sum Reeves offers to smooth Tristan's rough
edges. Can Prudence tame the rakish captain? Or will
Tristan gain what he most wishes, to become...
The Striker Monica McCarty 2015-11-24 New York Times
bestselling author Monica McCarty continues her Highland
Guard series in this tenth steamy historical romance set
against the sweeping backdrop of the Scottish Highlands.
When Eoin MacLean decides to fight with Robert the
Bruce, he knows he will earn the enmity of his new
bride’s father, but he doesn’t expect Margaret
MacDowell, the spirited girl he’s fallen in love with,
to betray him. Blaming her—and himself for trusting
her—for the disaster that led to the death of Bruce’s
two brothers, Eoin cuts her out of his heart and leaves
her behind with no intention of ever coming back. But
when Bruce puts him in charge of conquering the
troublesome southwest province of Galloway—ruled by his
wife’s father—Eoin reconsiders. Especially after he
learns that his treacherous wife who thinks him dead
plans to remarry. That’s one wedding he has no intention
of missing.
Going Dark Monica McCarty 2017 Members of an off-thegrid SEAL team must scatter and protect the secret of
their existence after a mission goes awry, in this sexy
new series of romantic suspense by "New York Times"bestselling author McCarty. Original.
The Hunter Monica McCarty 2013 Passions flare when
expert tracker Ewen "Hunter" Lamont must find and
protect beautiful undercover courier Janet of Mar during
the war for Scotland's freedom. Original.
Highland Warrior Monica McCarty 2009-01-27 The ruthless
enforcer of Scotland’s most powerful clan, Jamie
Campbell will use any means necessary to vanquish
lawlessness and unrest among the feuding Highland clans.
Seduction is a game as easily played as subterfuge, but
when Jamie poses a as suitor to a rival clan’s daughter
in order to expose treason, the line between duty and
pleasure is suddenly blurred. Ebony-haired, ruby-lipped
highland-outlaw-campbell-trilogy-2-monica-mccarty

Caitrina Lamont defies him, denies him, and arouses him
like no other woman. Caitrina has no intention of
forsaking her beloved father and doting brothers for a
husband–especially a hated Campbell. But Jamie’s raw,
sensual strength and searing kiss melt her resistance.
When her idyllic world is shattered, Caitrina’s only
hope to save her clan lies in the arms of Jamie
Campbell, the enemy she holds accountable for its ruin.
Can their tenuous truce, born in the velvet darkness of
passionate nights, forge a love as strong as the sword
that rules the Highlands?
The Hawk Monica McCarty 2010-08-31 THE LEGEND OF THE
HIGHLAND GUARD CONTINUES. . . . Handpicked by Robert the
Bruce to help him in his quest to free Scotland from
English rule, the elite warriors of the Highland Guard
face their darkest days. When Bruce is forced to flee,
his bid for freedom rests on the shoulders of one
extraordinary warrior. Erik MacSorley is a brilliant
seafarer who has never encountered a wind he could not
harness or a woman he could not win—until he drags a
wet, half-naked “nursemaid” out of the waters off the
Irish coast. Ellie’s ordinary appearance belies the
truth: She is in fact Lady Elyne de Burgh, the spirited
daughter of the most powerful noble in Ireland. Worse,
this irresistible woman is determined to prove herself
immune to Erik’s charms—a challenge he cannot resist.
Her captor may look every inch a rugged warrior, but
Ellie vows that it will take more than a wickedly
suggestive caress to impress her. Yet Erik will sweep
away Ellie’s resistance with a desire that resonates
deep within her heart. Still, he is a man driven by
loyalty, and she is a woman with secrets that could
jeopardize Bruce’s chance to reclaim his throne. As the
battle for king and country sounds across the shores,
will Ellie’s love be enough to finally tame the legend
known as the Hawk? Surrender to the pleasure of this
novel from the Highland Guard series
Captured by the Highlander Julianne MacLean 2012-08-28
When she is kidnapped by her people's sworn enemy,
Highland warrior Duncan MacLean, bride-to-be Lady Amelia
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Sutherland is drawn to this tortured man who is using
her as a pawn in a dangerous game of vengeance and war.
Spell of the Highlander Karen Marie Moning 2006 In her
sexiest Highlander novel yet, "New York Times"
bestselling author Moning stirs up a sizzling brew of
ancient mystery and modern passion as she brings
together a devilishly handsome Celtic warrior trapped in
time and the woman who's about to pay a high price for
freeing him.
Highlander Unchained Monica McCarty 2007-09-25 Lachlan
Maclean will do whatever it takes to protect his
clan–even if it means abducting the most willful woman
in the Highlands with the secret intention of wooing her
for marriage. A born searing sensual leader possessing
brute strength, and an imposing command, Lachlan is
unprepared for the beautiful spitfire Flora MacLeod, who
jeopardizes his plans to save his clan, and digs beneath
his hard, chiseled exterior to expose a tenderness that
may be his undoing. The greatest marriage prize in the
Highlands, Flora is determined at all costs to avoid her
mother’s fate of being bartered away as a political
pawn. Vowing to make her captor pay for his
ruthlessness, she boldly engages him in a battle of
wills, sweetening the challenge with dangerous
passion–even as the lingering curse and deadly ghosts of
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a past tragedy reach out to thwart a tender love that
has yet to be spoken.
Wolf of Wessex Matthew Harffy 2019-11-14 'Harffy’s
Dunston is a fantastic creation – old, creaking and
misanthropic. The forest is beautifully evoked. A treat
of a book' The Times. AD 838. Deep in the forests of
Wessex, Dunston's solitary existence is shattered when
he stumbles on a mutilated corpse. Accused of the
murder, Dunston must clear his name and keep the dead
man's daughter alive in the face of savage pursuers
desperate to prevent a terrible secret from being
revealed. Rushing headlong through Wessex, Dunston will
need to use all the skills of survival garnered from a
lifetime in the wilderness. And if he has any hope of
victory against the implacable enemies on their trail,
he must confront his long-buried past – becoming the man
he once was and embracing traits he had promised he
would never return to. The Wolf of Wessex must hunt
again; honour and duty demand it. 'A page-turner ...
Matthew Harffy tells a great story' Joanna Hickson. 'A
breathtaking novel that sweeps the reader into a dark
and dangerous world' Paul Fraser Collard. 'Harffy's
writing just gets better and better ... He is really
proving himself the rightful heir to Gemmell's crown'
Jemahl Evans. 'Harffy has a real winner on his hands ...
A genuinely superb novel' Steven McKay.
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